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We have a very special recognition for you tonight. 

The Tucson Unified School District Family Resource Centers each include a clothing bank. Recently, while 

waiting to hire a Clothing Bank coordinator for the Duffy Center we received some help from two 

students at Mary Meredith K-12, Jacob Hughes and David Angulo. These dedicated students looked 

forward to helping the clothing bank and gained valuable work experience.  

Tanisha Tatum is the Program Coordinator for Family and Community Outreach, she nominated these 

students and staff for recognition. She says, “We are forever grateful for their hard work and 

dedication.” Thank you also to Mary Meredith Principal, Tari Tenace, School Community Liaison, 

Priscella Martin, and teachers Imelda Acedo and Delfina DeO’Bolger for working to help make this 

support happen. 

Thank you so much for your commitment! Please come on up to be recognized. 
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